
 
 

Room 3 
February Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 
 
Happy hearts’ month!!! January sure went by fast.  Thank you all for supporting the 
Scholastic Book Fair as well as Mystery Reader.  The children had a great time with their 
grandparents as readers.  The Grandparents/VIP Day was a great success too.   
 
For the month of February, we will be celebrating the 100th Day of School, Black History 
Month/Rosa Parks, Chinese New Year, President’s Day, Groundhog Day, as well as 
Valentine’s Day.  We will also be learning about St Valentine and talk about our love for 
our families.  We will also be discussing different ways we can show love through acts of 
kindness.  February is also the beginning of Lent, and we will be talking what we can ‘give 
up’ for Lent. 
 
For this month, we will be learning about the letters Pp, Qq, Rr and Ss.  The children have 
been excitedly doing their weekly alphabet folders, and have also getting comfortable with 
writing their names in their work.  Numbers of the month – 14, 15, 16, 17.  We will also be 
focusing on the colors pink, purple and red as well as the shapes heart, diamond, oval 
and cone. 
 
We have a lot of fun projects lined up for the month.  This includes Groundhog’s Day 
class prediction and craft, Valentine’s Day crafts for friends, and family.  The pictures 
taken in school during Grandparent’s Day would also be given out from the children.  An 
“ALL ABOUT ME” class book will be put together for this month, please watch out for it. 
 



February Events:    
• February 2 Friday   Groundhog Day 

Parent ZOOM meeting 7:00pm 
• February 7 Wednesday  Princess/Superhero Day 
• February 8 Thursday  Football Jersey Day 
• February 9 Friday   Superintendent’s Day NO SCHOOL 
• February 14  Wednesday  Valentine Party and Exchange 

Lent begins 
• TBA     100th Day of School 
• Feb 19-23    MID WINTER BREAK 
• Feb 26 Monday   School resumes 

 
February Birthdays: 
Feb 4  Ms. Sharon 
Feb 7  Corey 
Feb 10 Mrs. Bianco 

 
Reminders: 

• We are a nut-free school 
• Please send in healthy snacks 
• If your child is absent, please notify the office or email me at 

missharonpe@gmail.com 
 
Thank you for all your help and cooperation! 
 
Ms. Sharon and Mrs. Bianco 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 


